RETIREMENT RECEPTION FOR THE REVEREND JOHN PETERS

Saturday, November 17, 2001

2:00 PM to 5:00 PM

Westdale United Church

1509 Sherbrooke Street

Peterborough, Ontario

Dear Friends:

An afternoon is being planned to celebrate John's retirement after many years of dedicated ministry with the United Church of Canada.

Peterborough, Ont. - Springville-Bailieboro

United Church's are seeking a full-time

ordained minister. We are a friendly rural

charge located on the S.W. corner of

Peterborough. Our goal is to find an energetic

person to provide guidance in: worship

services, pastoral care, and youth programs for

our two point charge. A JNAC report is

available. Direct enquires and applications to:

Murray Thompson, 951 County Rd. 2,

Bailieboro ON. K0L1B0, 705-939-6480, Email

thompson@peterboro.net

The events planned for the afternoon are as follows:

2:00 PM	Punch and Fellowship
3:00 PM	Program
4:00 PM	Light Lunch, Beverages
4:45 PM	Best Wishes and Prayers for the
	Peters
5:00 PM	Adjournment

Please join us for this reception to help make it a truly memorable evening for the Peters! We also encourage you to write "A Memory" on the enclosed card and include any pictures you might have that would hold a special meaning for John and Nancy. These will become part of the "Book of Memories" to be presented during the afternoon.

If you wish, you may include a monetary contribution to the retirement gift with your reply.

Please return the completed reply card, and "memory", in the enclosed self-addressed envelope before October 20, 2001.

If you know of other friends or acquaintances who would like to receive an invitation, please contact Faye or Jim Morden at (705) 745-9946.

Sincerely,

John Peters Retirement Committee Springville/Bailieboro Pastoral Charge